BAMTA Board Minutes

February 19, 2014

Attendance:  Mitzi Babb, Meredith Mihm, Carol Boyd, Carol Wickham-Revier, Martha Thompson, Norma Schattke, Michele Wooten   

                    Absent:  Lacey Wheeler

Meeting called to order:  8:21 a.m.

Minutes from 1-15-14 read and approved with three changes made.

Recital Booking Policy at Harvest Baptist Church:  Kate Smailer reported 21 recitals booked with most people getting first choice of date and time.  There are still some May dates available.
BAMTA Board Nominating Committee:  

· Action:  Mitzi Babb volunteered to chair the committee.  Carol Wickham-Revier will make an announcement calling for volunteers at the general meeting today.  

· Returning members of the board are:  Martha Thompson, treasurer; Meredith Mihm, second vice president in charge of programs; Michele Wooten, recording secretary. 

BAMTA Newsletter:  We are in need of a new editor.  Action:  Carol Wickham Revier will announce this at the general meeting.
BAMTA Website:

· Discussion of budget for funding website work.  Martha Thompson, treasurer assured us that we have enough funds to pay Edmond Johnsen to manage the website even if we spend more than what was originally budgeted.
· Professional music organizations advertising through BAMTA:  we discussed allowing different music organizations to advertise on the BAMTA website.  Action:  Carol Wickham-Revier will speak to Edmond Johnsen about the viability of advertisements on the website.
· Action:  Carol Wickham Revier will remind general membership to look for our monthly newsletters on the BAMTA website.
BAMTA Flash Mob Event:  Martha Thompson agreed to assist Carol Wickham Revier with organization of this social activity.
Meeting adjourned at 9:02 a.m.

